
CDOT has a major funding shortfall, which impacts funding large projects such as the planned 
improvements at the I-70/Kipling Interchange. 

The interchange reconstruction project would have been funded by Proposition 110, which 
was rejected by voters in November 2018. This project will now be competing for funding with 
several other major project needs across the region.

Despite the funding shortfall, it is important to keep this project moving forward. Completing 
the Environmental Assessment and preliminary design will:

 y Build and document support of all involved local agencies;

 y Continue transparency and engagement with local community regarding plans           
impacting and benefiting them;

 y Allow early action improvements and phased implementation to begin; 

 y Provide benefit, impact, and cost information to better compete for project                             
funding in the region; and

 y Position project to progress quickly once funding is identified.

You can provide input into the project 
selection process!  Attend meetings of 

decision-makers and let your voice be heard. 

Denver Regional Council of 
Governments (DRCOG) Transportation Advisory 

Committee monthly meetings 

For information and schedules:  
www.drcog.org/about-drcog/committees-and-working-groups/

transportation-advisory-committee

CDOT Transportation Commission

For information and schedules: 
www.codot.gov/about/transportation-commission

Jefferson County Transportation  
Action and Advocacy Group (JEFFTAAG) meetings

For information and schedules: 
www.jeffco.us/2855/JeffCo-Transportation-Action-Advocacy-Gr

Contact your elected officials,  
including Jefferson County Commissioners,  

Wheat Ridge City Council and  
Arvada City Council

NEPA and Preliminary Design Project
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